Queen of the Rosary Parents Club Meeting Wednesday, January 6, 2021

- A. Opening Prayer Fr. Dan
- B. Welcome and Introductions Dana Arciniegas, President
 - a. Attendees: Dana Arciniegas, Fr. Dan Folwaczny, RJ Gomez, Dana Kelly, Laura Magenta, Kathy McGinn, Laurie Oddo, Lauren Shaffer, Erin Sloan-Beesley
- C. Presidents Report Dana Arciniegas
 - a. Overview of upcoming events
 - 1. End of January/Early February- Virtual Ladies Night-still looking into virtual paint night- logistics might be difficult
 - 2. School Open House and Kindergarten Open House coming up this month.
 - PC is working on info packets, speech and video
 - Catholic Schools week treats to be distributed on Feb. 2 looking at around 300 cookies
 - 3. Teacher Appreciation Luncheon February 11
 - Looking at catering again and will offer boxed lunches; will try to give teachers options ahead of time
- D. Vice Presidents Report
 - a. School Board Update RJ Gomez

Preparing for Catholic Schools week and Open House – looking to do virtually; will ramp up marketing efforts on this

- 1. Asking parents to come to mass and register for school looking for parent volunteers and/or students to speak at mass
- b. Booster Club Update None
- c. Parish Update Fr. Dan
 - 1. Grateful to families for Christmas celebrations need to work on communication for those who signed up for mass and then did not attend inperson
 - 2. Looking to hire operations director position offer extended to one of the candidates
 - 3. Looking at Lent schedule and ways to celebrate and pray together
 - 4. Planning to change up Sunday mass schedule, based on feedback 5:00 PM Saturday will be at St. Julian, Sundays will be 8:00 AM at QR, 9:15 AM at St. Julian's, 10:30 AM at QR
 - 5. Looking to hire a music director to bring together cohesiveness to new parish community

- F. Treasurers Report Erin Sloan-Beesley, Treasurer
 - a. Current balance: \$3,283.08
 - b. No December revenue
 - c. December expenses were for the teacher bonus contribution which went out December 18
- G. Proposed Ideas for the remainder of the year Dana Arciniegas, President
 - a. Unable to have junior high events this year, so looking into virtual escape room for junior high can host up to 64 kids \$1400 for one hour; roughly \$20 for child
 - b. Eco Trash trash and recycling cleaning service gives money back to school \$35 for 2 cans, \$45 for 3 cans, donate \$5 back to school, bring sanitizing truck to your house; promote your code word and anyone can use
 - c. When weather is warmer, will look into Stan's Donuts and Funnel Cake Truck
- H. Feedback/Open Discussion/Q & A Dana Arciniegas, President
 - a. Moving into the 2021-2022 school year, we will have open board positions open position descriptions will be sent in January; vote in March
- I. Closing Prayer

Adjournment 8:07 PM